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SAME Baltimore Post Awards Arc Environmental, Inc. 
Small Business Sustaining Member Firm of the Year 
 
BALTIMORE, MD – June 4, 2014 – The Baltimore Post of the Society of 
American Military Engineers (SAME) has selected Arc Environmental. as the 
2013 “Small Business Sustaining Member Firm of the Year.” This award 
recognizes the firm’s efforts in maintaining and advancing the objectives of SAME 
and the Post.  The award was formally presented at the SAME Baltimore Post 
Awards Meeting held on May 15, 2014 at The Engineers Club in Baltimore. 
 
“Winning this award is a very special honor when you consider the high quality of 
SAME’s membership” says Grant Heslin, Vice President and Director of Business 
Development at Arc Environmental.  “We truly value and appreciate the 
opportunity to work with so many outstanding companies in support of SAME’s 
mission.”  
 
Arc Environmental is an SBA-Certified HUBZone Small Business headquartered 
in Baltimore, MD. For over 20 years, Arc Environmental has provided 
environmental inspection, compliance, and remediation services to government 
and private sector clients across the United States.  
 
For More Information, please contact:  
Jamie MacGillis 
Sales & Marketing Coordinator  
Arc Environmental, Inc.  
jmacgillis@arcenvironmental.com 
410-659-9971 

 


